
Superintendent’s Highlight of the Week  

May 26, 2016                                                 

This week we highlight another event that demonstrates why our POB schools are so highly valued. 

This past weekend our POBJFK HS Boys and Girls Track teams, and coach Justin Carey, collaborated 

with POB SEPTA to host the  POB SEPTA and Booster Club's Track and Field Day.  

Students in all grades were invited to participate in races, obstacle courses, and other track & field 

events.  There were about 50 students in grades K-8, as well as the Challenger Baseball team 

participating in events such as, shot put, discus, high 

jump, long jump, and 50m dash.  Over 100 of our high 

school boys and girls varsity track team members and 

coaches Justin Carey and Jordan Pekor ran the events.  

Each participant was partnered with a high school athlete 

for the day to guide them in each event.   

 

Families enjoyed BBQ and snacks, 
provided by SEPTA the Booster 
club, as they were entertained by 
the champion twirling team from 
Dynamics Baton Twirling.  
 
The day ended for each athlete with 

the running of an obstacle course. 

All participants were winners as the 
students were awarded medals and 
shirts to remember this special 
family day.   
 
 
 
 

Thank you to SEPTA, Booster Club, high school athletes and coaches for making this such a 
memorable experience for our students. 


